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MECHANICAL NOTICE 

#2022-005 
Effective 0001, Wednesday, September 7, 2022 

 
 

To: All Mechanical Employees 

 

Subject: Red Wing Boot Program  

 

 

 To receive a pair of company issued work boots every employee needs to request a 

digital voucher. The voucher will need to be presented at a Red Wing location of your 

choice. The voucher can be requested through a link on every BRC computer and will be 

unique to you.  

 
Click the link and complete the fields required.  

 

There are 2 boot programs available to employees: 

 

1 pair a covered at 100% a year 

 

2 pair of boots covered at 50% a year 

 

An employee can receive their unique voucher code via text message, email, or printed 

copy which will be given to their manager. 

 

Voucher codes will be good for 30 days. If you do not use your code within 30 days, 

please contact Brandy Lindquist (312-342-4381) to reset your code. 
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Voucher Request Form      Voucher example (text) 

 

 

 

Adam Brock 

Superintendent Mechanical 
 

Mechanical Notices in Effect: 

Year of Issuance Numbers 

2017 003, 004 

2018 001, 002, 005, 007, 008, 010, 014, 015 

2019 001, 002, 005, 007, 010, 012, 013, 017, 018, 019, 020 

2020 001, 002, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 010, 011, 012, 014, 
015, 016, 017, 018 

2021 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006, 007 

2022 001, 002, 003, 004, 005 

   


